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Dear Sir,

Re: 2015/ 6986/P etc

Bill Reed [N

06 January 2016 13:19

Planning

ERNEST JAMES; Richenda Walford

The Lighthouse Building 283-297 Pentonville Road and 368/370 Gray's Inn Road
London N1 9NP - logged 14/01 bd

Please could I object to this application for a new "Five Guys" shopfront at the above island site on behalf
of the Kings Cross CAAC & Friends of Argyle Square?

This is a very prominent building that clearly makes a positive contribution to the Conservation Area, and
the proposed shopfront is quite different from the generic one that already has approval due to the extent of
frontage that is now closed off or covered with film. We believe that this degree of dead frontage in this
location will encourage inappropriate activities for a Conservation Area, or anywhere else, and that the
shopfronts should be transparent as indicated on the approved scheme.

Yours Sincerely,

Bill Reed.

FRIENDS OF A

RCYLE SQUARE

44 Kinis Terrace, London NW1 0JR
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